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State of Horth Carolina

Genenal Court of Justice
Eightecnth Prosecutonial Distnict
Horace M. Kimel, Jr.
Dinirict Atlomniey ) P.O. Box 10769
(910) 574-4313 Greensboro, NC 27404-0769

Thursday, October 23, 1997

Mr. Robert McClelland

Attorney at Law

Ivey, McClcllan, Gatton & Talcott, L.L.P.
P.O. Box 3324

Greensboro, NC 27402-3324

Mr. John B. Hatfield
Attorney at Law

llatfield and llatfield
219 West Washington St.
Greensboro, NC 27401

Gentlemen:

In response to the requests that you made this moring in our meeting to review the photographs, T
concacted Det. Church. He has agreed to take the negatives of the photographs that you have reviewed to
Carolina Camera, on West Friendly near Spring Garden Street. Two copies will be made and each of
you can pick up your copy and make arrangements to pay the business.

At your request I inquired and was told that the photographs you review represent the photos from the
Guilford County Sherift's Department and the Guiltord County Fire Dept. The photographs made by the-
A.T.F. and Statc Burcau of Investigation have not been delivered to my officc.  As soon as thosc photos
are available, I will notify you.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Panosh,
Assistant District Attorney




